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With our school nestled near beautiful local rivers, understanding how to
stay safe on the water is essential. The water and boat safety experts from
NSW Maritime engaged WRPS students in hands-on activities, learning
everything from the importance of wearing life jackets to the basics of
navigating our waterways safely. A huge thank you to the NSW Maritime
team for providing such valuable knowledge to our future river explorers!

Sat, 14th September
8am-3pm
Woronora River Public
School will be a polling
place for voting in the
Local Election. Drop by
and help us Fundraise for
WRPS with a BBQ, sweet
treats, raffle and more!
Cash and card accepted.

Thurs, 29th August
Students can wear
their favourite sports
jersey to school for a
gold coin donation to
raise funds for The
Sydney Children’s
Hospital.

Fri, 20th September
5:30pm
Save the date for the
WRPS P&C River Flicks.
Come enjoy a family
movie and some
yummy treats under
the stars at our school!

http://www.woronorari-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0PhBWCvtGFHOwCXU3LTZtXoUMh8xAHEC1CEzf7UhpPUGOgqHJlRcmtJXU_aem_VAzRF1c1tVco9d-4gNqTsA
https://woronorari-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Our little scientists explored the
theme, "Species Survival - More
than just sustainability".
From interactive displays to
thought-provoking discussions,
the week was filled with
curiosity, discovery, and a
deeper understanding of how
we can contribute to the
survival of our planet’s diverse
species.

We had an amazing time celebrating Education Week with
our wonderful school community! Our open classrooms
gave families the chance to witness and enjoy the
incredible learning happening at our school. 
A huge thank you to our Principal, Mr. Campbell, the BBQ
Pancake Extraordinaire, for making delicious pancakes for
everyone! We are so proud of our students and the vibrant
learning environment we’ve created together.

Our little learners celebrated a
milestone of 100 days of
kindergarten! From the first day
jitters to newfound friendships,
each day has been filled with
discovery, growth, and lots of
smiles. 

A big shoutout to all the
students and staff at Woronora
River Public School who got
involved in this special event.
Your dedication and enthusiasm
make our school a wonderful
place to learn and grow! 
Here's to many more days of
learning, laughter, and fun!

What an incredible day we've had
celebrating NAIDOC Week with
activities including: Clap stick
making, a smoking ceremony,
delicious damper and traditional
games. We are proud to celebrate
the history, culture, and
achievements of Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander peoples.

It was wonderful to have our
'Play Dates' return. Our local
families enjoy this experience
and what our small community
school has to offer! Come along
and check out Woronora River
Public School at our next Play
Date 9:30am on 17th
September!

Congratulations to our amazing
little school in the Shire! You all
took to the stage at the SSSMF
with such confidence and grace.
And what treat to see our
fearless Principal, Mr Campbell
on stage as compere. It was a
spectacular night showcasing
and celebrating all the artistic
talents our students possess! 


